AVELLING BOOKS <+ CELTIC TRAVELLING

The Travelling Book Fair will be with us from Monday 25th June until Friday 29th June.
There is a great offer on....buy 3 books for the price of 2!

The fair will be open for parents to buy books at the following times:

Holt Road
2:45pm — 3:45pm Monday to Thursday
8:30am — 8:55am Friday

Mill Lane
3:00pm — 4:00pm Monday to Thursday
8:30am — 8:55am Friday

Please bring cash or cheque payment (made payable to Horsford Primary School)

The children will have a chance to look around the fair during the school day. If you are not
able to attend the fair yourself and would like your child to buy books, please send the
correct money in a clearly marked envelope and ask your child to hand in to the office. A
member of staff will then be able to help your child choose a book.

Don’t forget! We have our sponsored Book Bounce on Monday 25th June too. Please can
your child bring in their sponsorship form and money they've raised as soon as possible after
the event. On the day would be fine too! We have some amazing prizes for the most
bounces and the most sponsor money raised! Thank you in advance for supporting the PTA!
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